
[image: image1]                                      
[image: image3.png]


[image: image4.png]


December 2008
[image: image5.emf]


[image: image6.wmf]
[image: image7.png]


    The following letter was found on a pupil’s desk. The student who wrote it has, strangely, spent some time in all three new BSF high schools since September because the things s/he asks for were needed at some point in at least one of them this term. Isn’t it refreshing to think that children as old as eleven can still believe in Father Christmas?

Dear Santa,

Please can I have some stuff for my new BSF school. It looks cool but it’s not working properly.

· A new roof or if this won’t fit on your sleigh some patches to stop the rain coming in. Maybe you could mend it yourself while you’re up there looking for the chimney
· Some fire extinguishers to put fires out with

· Or if you can’t find any extinguishers, how about some fire exits which let you out of the building if it catches fire?

· More windows in computer rooms, or one of those airy conditioner things, cos it’s boiling
· Computers which don’t keep freezing up all the time
· A proper staff room for my teachers so they’re not in such a bad mood
· Drains which aren’t so smelly. I know drains are smelly on the inside, but ours at home don’t smell on the outside too
· Some tools and things so somebody can connect up all those bits of dangling wires and finish painting the walls
PS. Also if you could give us one, just one, bit of green technology to help the planet survive, such as a small solar panel, or a teeny weeny wind turbine, that would be great.

Love from (signature indistinct)

xx 
At this time of year it would be a pity not to report on the doings of our old friend Ebenezer Scrooge. I dropped into his Westminster office the other day to wish him all the best, and to ask him about the high points of 2008. 
After declining to offer us a drink, a mince pie, or a seat, he said what he’d really enjoyed was the pay cuts in the public sector. But, after checking the thermometer and taking a piece of coal off the fire, he said the best bit was yet to come. The date he was really looking forward to was December 31st when lots of teachers would lose their management allowance salary protection and social priority allowance. When I pointed out that teachers in Bradford who had salary safeguarding as a result of reorganisation or redeployment before January 2006 would not lose their management allowance safeguarding, his smile wavered. 
And when reminded that teachers would STOP doing the additional duties paid for by safeguarding 

he growled “Humbug” and showed me the door. 
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Equal Opps Group Thursday Feb 5th, Edmund St. 4.30


 KS2 SATs  Tuesday 


Jan 13th, Edmund St. 4.30, and


Campaign against SATs (joint NUT/NAHT), Wednesday Feb 11th, Hamilton House, please ring for details.


Combating Bullying  Saturday Feb 7th, Weetwood Hall Hotel, Leeds, please ring for details.


Secondary Reps’ Training


Monday February 9th, Edmund St.








Merry Christmas . . .Eid Mubarak . . .


Happy New Year!
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